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25th September 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have been offered a fantastic opportunity to work with musicians from the Royal Philharmonic Orchestra.  

This will be a memorable event as watching and workshopping with these musicians is a treat in itself.  This offer 

is open to our Year 5 and 6 pupils only.  The musicians will come with their instruments and enough instruments 

for the whole year group and work with them for the morning or afternoon.  We ask for a voluntary contribution 

of £3.50 to cover the costs.  

There will then be a further opportunity to take your child/children to the Wycombe Swan during half term to see 

the piece of music being brought to life and then watch the performance in the evening at subsidised priced 

tickets.  More information at a later date. 

Year 5 will work with the RPO in the morning and Year 6 in the afternoon. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Majcher 

Interim Head Teacher 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

To:  Year 5/6 Class Teachers – RPO Workshop Experience 

 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………… 

 

Class: ……………….. 

 

o I enclose a voluntary contribution of £3.50 

 

Parent/Carer signature: ………………………………………………………… 

 

Date: ………………………………. 
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